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July 31, 2020

University response to novel coronavirus infections (First report)

An APU student tested positive for novel coronavirus infection and is receiving appropriate medical care.

This student contracted the virus outside of Oita Prefecture. The university has been able to confirm the

student has not traveled to the APU campus or Oita Prefecture since April.
We respectfully ask that everyone respect the privacy of the student and their family.

For more information about the measures APU has taken to prevent infection, visit the following website:

http://en.apu.ac.jp/home/news/article/?storyid=3173

We will continue to make every effort to raise awareness and encourage everyone in the community to

take appropriate action in order to prevent the spread of the infection.



